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331-1574 

 Ext. 25  Kari 

 Ext. 21  Receptionist 

 

OR 

 

www.newarknyhousing.org

  

 

Emergency After Hours 

331-8294 

 

Fire/Police 

911 

 

New Office Hours: 

 

Mon:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Tues: 8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Wed:  8:30-12:00 

     ***1:00-4:30 by  

      appointment only*** 

  

Thurs:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Fri:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Closed Monday-Friday 12:00-

1:00 for lunch 

ATTENTION:  All Tenants… 

Please make sure that your kids pick up after them-

selves when playing in the playground, parking lots 

and common areas.  This includes bikes, balls, skate-

boards and portable  basketball hoops as well as trash and        

garbage.  Any items that are left in the above areas will be          

removed by maintenance.  If you are   missing any items that you 

left behind, call the office.  If we have them, they will be returned 

at our convenience. 

Happy Memorial 

Day!!! 

The office will be closed 

on Monday, May 25th. 

As some of you may recall, at the end of October, 2013 Newark 

Housing Authority began the process to submit an application to 

HUD under the Rental Assistance Demonstration (RAD) Program.  

We have recently received approval from HUD to proceed with 

RAD and are reviewing it to see if it is feasible.  This will take     

several months before a determination is made.  In the near        

future, a contractor will be completing an inspection of random 

units as part of the RAD Program requirements.    

Watch for more information as this project          

progresses. 

Just a Reminder... 

All household members age 18 or 

over are required to come in to 

the office to complete paperwork    

regarding the Community Service 

requirement.  Failure to comply 

with lease regulations including 

the above may put ALL HOUSE-

HOLD MEMBERS in jeopardy of 

losing their home. 



Important Dates to Remember: 

Monday, 5/1/15—dumpsters arrive at Driving Park Circle and Windsong Terrace to help  

tenants with spring cleaning (will be available for 1 week) 

Wednesday, 5/6/15—14 Day Notices and Late Fees issued for month of May if rent not paid 

by 4:30 pm on Tuesday, 5/5/15 

Week of 5/25/15—Annual Inspections for families with May recert date 

Monday, 5/25/15—Office closed in celebration of Memorial Day 

Wednesday, 5/27/15—Court for 14 Day Notices issued in April if not paid  

Summer Programs… 

The Alex Eligh Community 

Center will once again be 

sponsoring a Summer       

Recreation Program from 

June 29th thru August 14th 

for children in grades 3 thru 

6.  All expenses for children 

of Newark Housing Authority 

tenants will be paid by   

Newark Housing Authority.  

More information will be 

coming soon.    

Grilling Season is 

here!!!!!!! 

Use caution when using gas or 

charcoal grills.   Remember to 

turn off the propane when you 

are finished with your gas grill.   

Be sure the area is free of kids 

and pets and do not use them 

close to the houses or sheds as 

there is the risk of damage to the 

siding.   

NOTICE TO ALL     

TENANTS…   fire pits 

are not allowed on 

NHA     

property. 


